
Ludlow’s Shining Stars 
. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 
Jordan Scheid (10) & Cameron Hart (11) 
 

Sophomore Jordan Scheid was selected as a member of The Regional Youth Leadership Program.  

This is a leadership development program that informs, motivates, and increases the awareness of 

selected high school juniors through issue-oriented seminars and interaction with community 

decision-makers.  During his junior year, Jordan will join a number of other juniors from the tri-state 

area to attend seminars and study various topics including Law & Justice, Health & Human Services, 

Community Development, and Arts & Culture.  This program is sponsored by The Northern Kentucky 

Chamber of Commerce.   
 

Congratulations to Junior Cameron Hart, who was this year’s participant and recently graduated 

from the program! 

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 
National Honor Society Inductees  
 

Eighteen students were recently inducted into the National Honor Society based on academics,   

extra-curricular and community involvement, and leadership.  Those inducted include:   

Kelsee Aker, Savanna Bricking, Michael Camarena, Jordan Goodpaster,  

Yasmina Hussien, Trent Ledbetter, Hailey Lillard, Sierra McLean, Gene Patton,  

Pete Pittman, Caleb Rogers, Tyler Smith, Trace Stonum, Matthew Taylor,  

Amber Victor, Austin Weber, Tori Wofford, and Karyn Zwick. 

. . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . 
Juniors Carolyn Banks, Chelsea Egan, Cameron Hart, Thomas Hollingsworth 
 

Started in the 1930s and run by the American Legion, the Girls State and Boys State Programs are 

designed to train Kentucky youth in the fundamentals of good citizenship and governmental 

operations.  It is planned so participants may put into intensive practice the theories of American 

Government through the operation of city, county, and state offices, as organized under the plans of    

a mythical 51st state.  Each spring, the LHS Faculty selects junior girls and junior boys to represent  

the Panthers.   
 

This year the following incoming seniors will be attending:  Carolyn Banks, Chelsea Egan, 

Cameron Hart, and Thomas Hollingsworth.  The Girls State Delegates will spend 6 days at 

Cumberland College this summer, while the Boys State Delegate will be traveling to the Wendell Ford 

Regional Training Center in Greenville.  We appreciate the local units of the American Legion for 

sponsoring the delegates this year. 


